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Sandy Lane
Caldicot

NP26 4NQ

June 2017

Dear Severnside Area Committee

Thanl_( You Very Much!

Thank you so much for your recent grant of £900 towards rugby kits and sports equipment.

We are in the process of making these purchases and will be sending you a photograph of
the team in their kit once we have it.

This grant is very much appreciated and will help in our efforts to enhance the sports
education and experience of children in the school, and will raise the profile of the school
teams when they’re out in the community.

Best Wishes from everyone Ysgol Gymraeg Y Ffin and the PTA, Ffrindiau’rFfin.

Yours faithfully,
' <> c—~"'”/ A

On behalf of Ffrindiau’rFfin

Registered charity no / Rhifelusencofrestredig: 1091484
ffinpta.wix.com/ffrindiaurffin
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Easson, Anthonx

From: Easson, Anthony

Sent: 23 May 2017 12:38
To: Hill-Howells, Debra
Subject: Fwd: Herbert Road

Hi Deb here is a thankyou from Herbert Friends.
Regards. Tony Easson

Anthony Easson, ( B.A.Hons )
Monmouthshire County Councillor,
DEWSTOW Ward ,

Caldicot.

Home 01291 421250:: Mobile 07703165095

Begin forwarded message:

Fromi: Louise Rixon <lourixon@yahoo.co.uk>

Date: 22 May 2017 at 14:50:10 BST

To: AnthonyEasson@monmouthshire.gov.uk

Ce: Nicole Webber <Nicole. Webber@actionforchildren.org. uk>
Subject: Herbert Road

Hi Tony, I echo completely what Nicole said on her email! We really appreciate the donation
and it will go a very long way towards the garden project being completed. Once Ian and
Julie are back off their holiday we will start the installation work of the first piece of play
equipment and hopefully will have the raised beds and sensory path completed by the end of
the summer. These will make a huge difference to the children who attend the respite home.
Please pass on our thanks and we would love to invite you all to the garden when the work is
completed.

Kind regards

Louise

Friends of Herbert Road / MAGIC group

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Nicole Webber <Nicole.Webber@actionforchildren,org.uk>
Sent: 22 May 2017 14:38

To: Easson, Antho ny

Ce: Louise Rixon

Subject: RE: Herbert road

Tony Easson

Many thanks for that money, Friends of Herbert Road really appreciate this money and it will go a long way in
supporting the garden project which we now hope to start in the next few weeks. We will be in touch when it has
been completed and it will be nice to show all the grant providers the finished garden.

Many thanks

Nicole Webber

-----Original Message-----

From: Easson, Anthony [mailto:AnthonyEasson@monmouthshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 22 May 2017 09:48

To: Nicole Webber <NiCOIP_WPhh:_-_r@acticnfs:’:."‘.i!dr‘a‘..&ag.uk)

Subject: Re: Herbert road

Hi Nicole..Yes that's the grant we applied for.MCC told me it was on its way.Have you heard from the Police
Commissioner yet.?

Regards. Tony Easson

Anthony Easson, ( B.A.Hons )
Monmouthshire County Councillor,
DEWSTOW Ward ,

Caldicot.
Home 01291 421250:: Mobile 07703165095

On 22 May 2017, at 09:45, Nicole Webber
<NicoIe.Webber@actionforchildren.org.uk<mailto:Nicole.Webber@actionforchildren.org.uk>> wrote:

Anthony

Te magic account has received 3 payment into their account from MCC, could this be the grant we applied for by
yourselves? Payment of ?1200. We haven't had email or any acknowledgment of this money,

Many thanks
Nicole

Sent from my Windows Phone



